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As part of country wide Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav initiatives, envisaged 
by Government of India, to commemorate and celebrate 75 years of 
India’s Independence, the Women Members Empowerment Committee 
(WMEC) of ICAI organized “Sky High- Symposium -19 Webinar” on 24th 
August 2022. 
 
CA. Tanvi Vora and CA. Petchi Thangavel were speakers of the said 
webinar. Coordinators for the day were CA. Swaroopa S Wazalwar, CA. 
Moushmi Shaha and CA. Hiloni Jay Savla 
 
Special address was given by CA. Prafulla Chhajed to all the participants.  
 
The program was conducted by CA. Priti Savla- Vice-Chairperson, 
WMEC. 
    



  
 
 
The webinar covered discussion on “Overview of FDI & ECB under 
FEMA”. Deliberations were made on Capital Account Transactions & its 
Framework, Foreign Direct Investment (FDI), Routes for Investment, 
Evolution of FDI, Important Definitions, Regulation 6(a) of NDI Rules 
2019, Recent Changes in FDI Regulations, Impact of Press Note No. 3, 
General Prohibitions, Acquisition through Right Issue or Bonus Issue, 
Issue of Capital Instruments, Transfer of Equity Instruments by or to a 
PROI, Downstream Investment, Bird’s Eye View of Pricing Guidelines, 
Investments by NRIs on Non-Repatriation Basis, Compliances under FDI, 
Overview of Process of Filing Form SMF, External Commercial 
Borrowings (ECB)- its Types, Forms Routes, Amount & Maturity, 
Minimum Average Maturity Period, ECB- All in Cost Ceiling, 
Compliances under ECB, Practical Issues in Compliances under ECB, etc. 

 



 

 

 

 



 
 
The webinar also covered Session on “Practice Management skills and 
benefits”. Topics discussed were Gender Equality, Women in Arm Forces, 
Women CAs in the year 2000, 2012 & 2020, ICAI for Empowerment of 
Women CAs, Management Skills- Planning, Team Building, Delegation, 
Leading, Time Management, etc. 
 

 
 

 
 

The webinar concluded by giving Vote of Thanks to the Speakers and the 
participants. 

 

 

 

 



Glimpses of the Webinar held on 24th August 2022 

     

      

 

 


